
DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

OFFICE OF COUNCIL PRESIDENT TODD GLORIA 
CITY OF SAN DIEGO 

MEMORANDUM 

January 30, 2014 

Honorable City Councilmembers 

Council President Todd Gloria 

SUBJECT: Closed Session ADJOURNED 

The Special Meeting of the City Council and Closed Session meeting previously scheduled for 
9am on Tuesday, February 4, 2014 have been adjourned. 

If you require additional information or have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to 
contact Diana Jurado-Sainz, Director of Legislative Affairs at 619-533-3920 or 
juradosainzd@sandiego.gov. 

cc: Honorable City Attorney Jan Goldsmith 
Andrea Tevlin , Independent Budget Analyst 
Liz Maland, City Clerk 


